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Thursday 25th May 2017
Dear Parent/Carer,
In Tuesday 6th June, Class 3 are going on a trip to Harlow Carr in Harrogate for a day of Den Building and Exploring.

We will be leaving school at 9am and returning by 3.10pm. Children need to wear sensible clothes (in layers) which would suit all weather conditions – a waterproof coat is essential.
Children must bring a packed lunch unless they are entitled to Free School Meals, in which case School will provide their lunch.
A voluntary contribution of £2 is required for the trip.

If you are happy for your child to go, please complete the form below and return to school as soon as possible.
………………………………………………………………………………………………….

I am happy for my child…………………………………………..,,, to got to Harlow Carr 

on Tuesday 6th June.

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £2.

Signed……………………………………………………… Date………………………..
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